
CITY & COUNTY OF CARDIFF COUNCIL : 23 JULY 2015

PUBLIC QUESTION 

(1) QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR DERBYSHIRE
(ENVIRONMENT PORTFOLIO)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM SARAH JONES

The Council’s Waste Management Strategy suggests that the consultation 
relied upon (“CONSULTATION REPORT: OUTLINE WASTE MANAGEMENT 
STRATEGY: 2015–2018) broadly supported a wider roll out of bins as 
opposed to bags. There is no supporting evidence in the survey or responses 
for this statement. If the Council already intended to roll out more bins, and 
specifically sent the survey to 500 existing bag users, why did it not ask the 
simple question whether those people wanted Bins or Bags?

(2) QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR DERBYSHIRE
(ENVIRONMENT PORTFOLIO)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM IAN LAYZELL

With regard to waste collection changes in south Penylan; why are there 
different collection methods proposed for Ilton Road and Amesbury Road?

(3) QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR DERBYSHIRE
(ENVIRONMENT PORTFOLIO)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM DAVID DAVIES

With regard to waste collection changes in south Penylan; if the red/white 
striped bags are collected by the same type of vehicle that collects the black 
wheeled bins, why can you not extend the collection of general waste using 
red/white striped bags?

(4) QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR DERBYSHIRE
(ENVIRONMENT PORTFOLIO)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM TOM KEENOY 

With regard to waste collection changes in south Penylan; I understand that 
the red/white striped bags are to be collected by the same vehicle that collects 
the black wheeled bins, so why can you not extend the collection of general 
waste using red/white striped bags?


